
CBC MINUTES  

WEDNESDAY 23 OCTOBER AT 6.30 PM  

PRESENT Gordon, Mark, Patricia, Richard, Sylvia, Kate  

APOLOGIES Helen, Phil 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES FROM THE LAST MEETING  Approved  

MATTERS ARISING  

A. St Catherine’s Hospice will be the nominated charity for the Christmas 

collection. 

B. Club diary will continue in the same format. 

1. We will write to online members and tell them that they can pick up a 

copy on Wednesday 18 December at 6.45, if they are unable to attend 

that night, they can ask PK for a copy to be put in the post after that 

date.  Action PK 

C. Competition Calendar for 2025 will continue to be updated before the AGM. 

D. Sussex Friendly League.  RJ reported that the competition is considered to be a 

roaring success and it is hoped that it will continue to feature in the County 

calendar. 

E. Teaching.  It was agreed that the club will continue to do everything possible 

to continue lessons next year and beyond. 

F. Financial statement.  The club finances are considered to be in a very healthy 

state. 

G. The club will aim to recognise anyone who gains their first Master Points (eg 6 

or 10) at an EBU registered Bridge session.  Action GB 

H. It was agreed that the club would allow GB to take 2 sets of boards for use at 

Eastbourne.  

I. Use of the TV – the TV will be used for lessons and for information for club 

members in the future. 

J. CBC Facebook page is fine as it is. 

K. It was agreed that committee meetings will be held approximately every two 

months. 

 

ANY OTHER BUSINESS  

 

DATE OF NEXT MEETING 8 January 2025 at 6.30  

The meeting closed.  

  


